
Do you care about 
the community 
where you live?

Do you want to take a
more active role in 
the safety of your 
local area?

COMMUNITY 

SAFETY PARTNERSHIP



OWL (Online Watch Link) is a new communications platform supported by
Richmond Council, the Richmond Community Safety Partnership, the Met
Police Safer Neighbourhood Teams and the Neighbourhood Watch
Schemes. It brings together critical crime, public health and safety
information into one place and shares real time updates with members.

Once signed up to the OWL neighbourhood watch, you will be added to a
watch of the 50 or so homes closest to you and can expect to receive
updates right away, such as:

l Policing updates

l Community Safety updates

l Scam alerts

l COVID-19 advice

l Crime prevention advice

l Domestic abuse information

OWL also allows members to report 
issues and crimes in their areas and
respond to alerts with new intelligence.

To find out more about becoming a
Neighbourhood Watch Coordinator, 
contact the Community Safety Service team by emailing:
communitysafety@richmond.gov.uk

Sign up to OWL to receive regular updates from the police and the local
authority by visiting: www.owl.co.uk/met  

For more information on OWL visit: 
www.richmond.gov.uk/owl-online-watch-link

OWL is a new

initiative which is

becoming more specific to

local areas as it develops.

The information given is

very helpful especially on

how to keep yourself safe. 

I would encourage

all to join.

Bunny Farnell-Watson,
Neighbourhood Watch 
Co-ordinator

ourwatch.org.uk


